THORNTOWN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



PTO NEWSLETTER

JANUARY 2022



HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Are you working on your New Year's resolutions? If helping the Thorntown PTO is on your list, there are several easy ways to help!! First, if you shop at Kroger or on Amazon, you can help the PTO with every purchase. Login to your account and select our school as your charity of choice! Check out our Facebook page for instructions - FB groups/ThorntownElementaryPTO/. Second, you can sign up for the Box Tops App with proceeds to Thorntown PTO! Finally, you can plan to attend our next meeting on Feb 3 to learn the pout more ways you can help!

IMPORTANT DATES

JANUARY 2022

17 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day (NO SCHOOL)

26 - eLearning Day

FEBRUARY 2022

2 - Groundhog Day

3 - PTO Meeting at 6:30 pm

14 - Valentine's Day

21 - President's Day

21-22 - Winter Break (NO SCHOOL)



I WOULD LOVE YOUR HELP! CONTACT ME TODAY, SO WE CAN HAVE A CHAT!

Contact me

BRANDI EASTWOOD PTO President

ThorntownPTO@yahoo.com

SPIRIT WEAR

Looking to support your favorite Thorntown
Keewasakee? If you did not get everything ordered during our annual Spirit
Wear ordering in November you can still order! Online ordering only and pick up at her shop in Lebanon!
https://thorntownelementary.spiritsale.com/

FALL BOOK FAIR

The Fall Book Fair was the largest ever!! The school raised \$9,480! Proceeds went for additional books in classroom libraries and to add/replace school library books! Each teacher also receives \$100 to use at the upcoming Spring Book Fair! Thank you for supporting reading at Thorntown!!

SCHOOL NEWS

Please keep Mrs. Gillum,
Technology Specials
Teacher and Media
Specialist, in your
thoughts and prayers. She
was recently diagnosed
with cancer and is
undergoing chemotherapy.
We're thinking about you
Mrs. Gillum!!



